
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
April 12, 2021 

 
YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO 

 
 

 
     VILLA PIZZA PARTY  

Thursday, April 15 
2:00 TO 3:00 pm 

 
With Appreciation to the Villas  

SOCIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE  
for providing pizza and salad. 

 
Kindly bring your own beverage. 

 
Sign Up Sheet is at the Pool.  

  
RSVP by Wednesday to be sure the pizza is plentiful. 

 
 

 
VILLA MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

at the Pool Gazebo  
(immediately following the pizza party) 

Thursday, April 15 
3:00 pm 

Agenda posted on the bulletin board. 
 

 
 

NEIGHBORS HELPING NEIGHBORS 
 

We thank 
 

MYRA AND HERB JOHNSON 
 

who have generously offered to assist any Villa neighbors who need to 
schedule or drive to their vaccine appointments. 

See attachment for contact details and  
spread the word to those who may not have access to computer. 

 
 

 



COVID 19 VACCINE ASSISTANCE 


Villas residents, Herb and Myra Johnson, have offered their assistance to any Villas residents 
who have not received their COVID 19 vaccine, including help in getting signed up for the 
vaccine, transportation to the vaccination appointments and/or help in getting answers to 
questions about the vaccines. If you need their assistance, their contact information can be 
found in the Residents’ Directory. If you try to reach them by phone, and there is no answer, 
please leave a message as to why you are calling. 


Also, if you have been fully vaccinated and are interested in offering your assistance if needed, 
please let Herb and Myra know. 
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